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I have thousands of dollars invested in my water system on property that I developed 

over 25 years ago. Now the  legislators who represent Metropolitan population that 

have no clue about what it takes to live in the country, want to charge me for water 

that I have already paid for and continue to pay for through maintenance and upkeep. 

This is just another example of government overstepping and trying to extort money 

for their own gain. 

Stop the over reach. This is a bad bill! 


